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LD 56
Members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee,
Please oppose LD 56, “An Act to Remove the 5 Cent Fee for Bags in Retail Stores.”
Maine is a beautiful state because its natural beauty is not diminished by litter.  This is
in part due to our bottle bill and also our ban on single use plastic bags.
Plastics never go away.  They are hard or even impossible to recycle.  They already 
pollute our water systems, fields and forest.  Let’s do everything we can to reduce our
dependence on plastics.
Please oppose LD 56.


